
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

April 19, 2022 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

 

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

I respectfully request the County Legislature’s approval of a license agreement between Albany 

County and the Mohawk Hudson Land Conservancy for the installation of a “Little Art Gallery” 

along the Albany County Helderberg-Hudson Rail Trail. The miniature art gallery is a fully 

enclosed, secure, outdoor structure presenting rotating exhibitions of contemporary art, created 

specifically for the mini-gallery 

 

Similar in function and size to the little free libraries that can be found on the County Rail Trail 

currently, the Little Art Gallery would serve as an added amenity to Rail Trail visitors. Overall, 

the structure is approximately 18 inches wide, by 24 inches deep, and 19 inches in height, and it 

will be mounted to a 6x6 post.  

 

The Little Art Gallery would be provided by the Art on the Rail Trail (ART) Committee of the 

Mohawk Hudson Land Conservancy, and would be installed at the western side of the County Rail 

Trail’s intersection of Hudson Avenue and Adams Street in Delmar. Thank you for your time and 

consideration. If you should have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

 

cc:   Hon. Dennis A. Feeney, Majority Leader  

Hon. Frank A. Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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